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PLC ELECTIONS 
2024-2025 
SCHOOL YEAR 
PART TWO





    CANDIDATE FOR PLC  
SECRETARY
                   MS. DENISE TURNER



PLC SECRETARY
My name is Denise Turner and I am a Senior Medical 

Secretary at Weill Cornell Medicine which is a part of 

New York Presbyterian Hospital. My son is a 12th grader 

here at Williamsburg Charter School. I am excited for the 

opportunity to be elected as the PLC Secretary, and I can't 

wait to see what's in store for the future of the PLC.

I would to run for the position of Secretary of the PLC.

Positive Affirmation:
"Don't worry about failures, worry about the chances you miss when you 
don't even try."
-Jack Canfield
"We are what we repeatedly do. Excellence, then, is not an act, but a 
habit."
-Aristotle



             CANDIDATE FOR PLC 
    FUNDRAISING COORDINATOR
                   MS. CATHERINA DAVIUS

PLC



PLC FUNDRAISING COORDINATOR
My name is Catherina Davius and my  daughter is a  freshman at WCHS. When I reviewed 
the Fundraising Coordinator position at Williamsburg Charter School  PLC it felt like a 
beacon calling me to a bigger platform where my skills could contribute to monumental 
change for students and parents. As someone who has always been passionate about 
making a difference, I am excited to apply for the Fundraising Coordinator position. I'm 
currently an active member of New York Junior League, HOPE, Rotaract and Diabetes 
Research Institute Foundation  as well as an active volunteer to Powered By Professionals. 
In NYJL I belong to the Winter Ball committee, we  help raise 75% of funds for NYJL 
through our yearly fundraising gala.  I have honed my skills in donor relations, family 
relation, event planning, charity work, fundraising and grant writing.

Having the opportunity to Join WHCS PLC as the Fundraising Coordinator excites me 
because it combines my passion for impactful work  for the young generation with my skills 
in strategic fundraising and partnership building. I see immense potential in harnessing 
technology and innovative fundraising strategies to further amplify WCHS PLC 
humanitarian efforts.



CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR PLC 
MEMBERS FOR THE 2024-2025 
SCHOOL YEAR!!!! 



Quick Virtual Housekeeping with our PLC Secretary Ms. Turner
● Please  Mute your Screen & Mute your Phones
● Please Do Not Click Present or Hook your Screen to the TV ( It Interferes with the Presentation)
● Please Type your Name, Scholar’s Name & Email  Address in the Comment Section for Attendance  ** Families 

on the phone please email Ms. Pink your name,scholar’s name & grade
● Please type any Questions in the Comment Section relating to the Meeting
● NOTE: This PLC Virtual Meeting will be recorded & posted on our school website



October 30, 2024
Williamsburg Charter HS

CIVIC 
ENGAGEMENT 
IS 
PEOPLE
POWER



WHO ARE WE?



NYC Civic Engagement Commission

▪ Established by popular vote through a November 2018 ballot 
initiative that revised the NYC Charter, our city’s constitution. 

▪ The first democratically elected commission responsible for 
restoring civic trust and strengthening democracy by 
promoting inclusive civic participation. 

▪ Areas of Focus:



Participatory Budgeting!



To play the video click here.

https://youtu.be/ylnej4Om-GI
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ylnej4Om-GI


  What Is “The People’s Money”?

● Participatory budgeting (PB) 
is a democratic process in which 
community members decide 
how to spend part of a public 
budget.

● “The People’s Money” is New 
York City’s first citywide PB 
process in which all NYC 
residents 11 years and older 
decide how to spend a portion of 
the city’s budget.



  4 Phases of “The People’s Money”

1 2 3 4

New Yorkers create 
ideas for how to 

spend a portion of 
the city budget.

Idea Generation
(Oct. 11 - Nov. 22)

Borough assemblies 
select the projects for 

the final ballot

Project 
Development

(January - February 2025) 

New Yorkers vote 
online or in-person 
and choose which 

projects get funded

Voting
(May - June 2025)

The winning projects 
get funded and are 
implemented the 

following year

Project 
Implementation
(July 2025 - June 2026)

participate.nyc.gov

Watch the Video!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y9AJ_iwuVpOSygWb-x-XFHReQnV8WlQu/view?usp=sharing


Brooklyn Bureau of Community 
Service

Brooklyn

This project will create a Mental Health 
Department for middle schools and 
community centers in East New York, 
Brownsville, Coney Island, and Downtown 
Brooklyn. This will include working with 
Masters-level social workers to support 
programs, students, and staff.

Strengthening Mental 
Health Programs for 9-13 
Year Olds



Brooklyn

Campaign Against Hunger (TCAH)

TCAH will leverage its Health 360 wellness 
program involving cooking workshops and 
nutrition education, its Fresh Vibes Mobile 
Farmer's Market, cyber pantry choice model, 
Super Pantry, mobile and satellite sites to 
eliminate barriers that homebound seniors face 
in accessing healthy and nutritious food. 

Delivery of Nutritious Meals for 
Homebound Seniors



Brooklyn

Coalition for Hispanic Family Services

Coalition for Hispanic Family Services will offer 
diverse resource support, practical life skills 
workshops, parenting education supports as well 
as regular individual coaching to single teen 
parents. “Growing Supports” team members will 
gather with program participants for a variety of 
weekly and monthly engagements that will offer 
opportunities for personal and communal 
development. 

Parenting Education Program for 
Single and Teen Parents



• Funding Opportunities!

https://airtable.com/appbP62EgXcWCjC7H/pagibyao2wIENg2aS/form


@NYCCEC  |  nyc.gov/cec

Thank You!



School 
Announcements 
from Interim 

Principal 
Jacobson



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2

Diwali, school closed

3 4 5 6 7 8 9

PD Day, Election Day, 
students do not attend 
school

10 11 12 13 14 15 16

Veterans Day, school 
closed

Rock the Regents 2025 Festival 
Begins

Open House @10am

17 18 19 20 21 22 23

Virtual PLC Meeting @6pm

24 25 26 27 28 29 30

Thanksgiving Recess, school 
closed  

Thanksgiving Recess, school 
closed  

Thanksgiving Recess, school 
closed  

School Days: 15
Instructional Hours: 93.75
Total School Days: 60

        November 2024

NOV. 21st, 2024
PLC IN PERSON 
FAMILY POTLUCK 
6PM



DEAR FAMILIES,
   PLEASE REMEMBER WHEN YOU 
ARE SENDING AN EMAIL TO A 
MEMBER OF THE WCHS 
COMMUNITY, PLEASE INCLUDE:
➔ YOUR FULL NAME.
➔ YOUR SCHOLAR’S FULL NAME 

& GRADE.
➔ THE BEST CONTACT 

NUMBER SO WE CAN REACH 
YOU.

THIS HELPS US SO WE MAY HELP 
YOU & CONNECT YOU WITH THE 
RIGHT PERSON TO HELP YOU WITH 
YOUR CONCERN. THANK YOU!





Emergency Contact Info & Annual Physicals

If you need to update your Emergency Contacts and numbers for 2024-25, please email 
ecooper@thewcs.org to get a copy of the appropriate form. Please make sure Williamsburg Charter 

has your current contact information (email address, phone numbers,mailing address) listed in its 
office records.  If you have recently changed your address, you must also submit proof of address, so 

please contact the Records Office.

ANNUAL PHYSICALS WITH UPDATED IMMUNIZATIONS DUE

All students must have an updated Medical Form 
(https://cdn-blob-prd.azureedge.net/prd-pws/docs/default-source/default-document-library/ch205-child-

adolescent-health-examination-form-english.pdf ) in their file for the 2024-25 school year by Mon., 
8/26. Please return the forms to Ms. Cooper at 198 Varet Street between the hours of 8am-3pm or fax 

completed forms to 718-497-0476. 

PLEASE NOTE: WCHS must comply with Public Health Law Section 2164 regarding student 
immunizations.

 Questions? Email ecooper@thewcs.org Earline Cooper, Registrar 

https://cdn-blob-prd.azureedge.net/prd-pws/docs/default-source/default-document-library/ch205-child-adolescent-health-examination-form-english.pdf
https://cdn-blob-prd.azureedge.net/prd-pws/docs/default-source/default-document-library/ch205-child-adolescent-health-examination-form-english.pdf
mailto:ecooper@thewcs.org


ACTUALIZE SU INFORMACIÓN DE 
CONTACTOS DE EMERGENCIAS

Por favor asegúrese de entregar contactos y números de emergencia actualizados para el 2024-2025 en el Formulario de 

Información Estudiantil que puede obtener de ecooper@thewcs.org. Por favor asegure que la escuela tenga su información actual 

(correo electrónico, teléfonos, dirección) en nuestros archivos.  Si cambió su dirección recientemente, también necesita entregar 

prueba de dirección, pues póngase en contacto con la Sra. Cooper.

ENTREGUE EXAMEN FÍSICO ANUAL CON VACUNAS ACTUALIZADAS

Todos los estudiantes necesitan un examen físico actual 
(https://cdn-blob-prd.azureedge.net/prd-pws/docs/default-source/default-document-library/ch205-child-
adolescent-health-examination-form-english.pdf ) en sus archivos para el año escolar 2024-25 a más 
tardar el lunes, 8/26. Por favor entregue los formularios a la Sra Cooper al 198 Varet Street durante 

las horas de 8am-3pm o por fax al 718-497-0476.

POR FAVOR NOTE: La WCHS necesita cumplir con la Ley de Salud Pública Sección 2164 sobre las 
vacunas estudiantiles. 

 ¿Preguntas? Mande un correo electrónico a ecooper@thewcs.org ,

Earline Cooper, Coordinadora de Sistemas de Información Estudiantil

https://cdn-blob-prd.azureedge.net/prd-pws/docs/default-source/default-document-library/ch205-child-adolescent-health-examination-form-english.pdf
https://cdn-blob-prd.azureedge.net/prd-pws/docs/default-source/default-document-library/ch205-child-adolescent-health-examination-form-english.pdf
mailto:ecooper@thewcs.org




























School News from 
PLC Treasurer Lucia 
Martinez- Jimenez



              The Parent Leadership Council (PLC) is thrilled to announce our fundraising campaign! 
  Our goal is to provide college essentials to a minimum of 10 deserving scholars upon their 
graduation, as well as establish ongoing funds to support families and scholars in need, & 

facilitate exciting parent activities. We are counting on your generous support, as no donation
is too small! You can easily contribute by using Zelle: Simply send your donation to  
kfernandez@thewcs.org and remember to write "PLC Donation" in the Memo line.   Take a 
moment Now & donate to the PLC. We wholeheartedly welcome all donations & are incredibly 
grateful for your participation in this exciting endeavor!





Highlights of the 
PLC Flea Market 

Resource Fair with
Ms.  Pink



PPPPPPPPPPP HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE PLC FLEA 
MARKET RESOURCE FAIR











Community 
Resources from 

Ms.  Pink







Parenting 
Tips 



1. Go to Parent-Teacher Conferences & School Wide Events.

2. Visit the School and Its Website.

3. Send Your Teen to School Ready to Learn.

5. Offer Help With Studying.

6. Get Involved.

4. Take Attendance Seriously.

7. Talk About School.

7 PARENTING TIPS FOR HIGH SCHOOL PARENTS FROM Ms. PINK



POSITIVE  PARENT AFFIRMATION FROM MS. PINK



POSITIVE  PARENT AFFIRMATION FROM MS. PINK



PLC  RAFFLE
With Ms. Turner





PLC OCTOBER 2024 RAFFLE DRAWING!!! 

OCTOBER 2024 PLC  
RAFFLE  
(wheelofnames.com)

https://wheelofnames.com/
https://wheelofnames.com/
https://wheelofnames.com/


COMMUNITY TABLE
Open Parent Discussion  



Do you have any 
questions?

Thanks!
PLEASE REACH OUT TO US 

IF YOU HAVE ANY 
QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS 
AT: PLC@THEWCS.ORG

SEE YOU NOVEMBER 
21st, 2024 AT 6PM 
FOR OUR IN PERSON 
PLC FAMILY 
POTLUCK!!


